BILL NITTLER
BOX 36
NUCLA, CO 81425

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you for your letter, We are

happy to acknowledge that you have
heard radio station KPIP 1110 on your
AM dial, We appreciate your wrriting us,
and we hope you will listen to us in the
future. We are writing to verify that
you actually heard KPIP 1110 ROSEVILLE,
CALIFORNIA on FEBRUARY 9,1982,

We hope that the signal will get clearer,
and we hope to expand so that you will
be able to recieve our signal clearer.
Thank you again, and we hope to hear

from you soon
Sincerely Yours,
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